Gary Corrington (Thu, 5 Sep 2019 at 12:35 PM)

Tabatha,

| left you a voicemail on the morning of September 5t and hope to speak with you next week when you
return to the office.

Please accept this email as response to the below and attached allegation of violation of Washington
law for failure to register as an incidental committee.

Seattle Theatre Group (STG) does not believe that they are in violation of the law and is not required to
register as an incidental committee.

STG did pay membership dues to Cultural Access Washington (CAWA) in August of 2019. However,
CAWA is not a political committee as was suggested in the complaint. CAWA is a non-profit 501(c)4
corporation with a broad range of cultural and educational activities.

Furthermore, CAWA did not make contributions to candidates or in support of any ballot measures
during the year in question.

| look forward to speaking with you soon.

Thank you,
Gary
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